



Ron Ogilvie

From: r.ogilvie@ifanet.au
Sent: Tuesday, 21 January 2020 11:33 PM
To: r.ogilvie@ifanet.au
Subject: UPDATE - Raiders Meeting Mon 20th

Hi

Great catch up Monday. Even with so many logically away / busy we had 9 which many clubs struggle to get on a good day!
Thanks Gerald, Chanel, Claire, Mark, Monte, Paul, Jason, Mary

Key points

Jim Graham - looking okay, fences coming down soon, "Okay" if we start training with say the 6-11 NO BOOTS mid Feb.
Older kids could use Barton Park outside area.

Main dressing rooms have been repaired and repainted

NB Will try to get SGFA to agree to 10 & 11 playing on the main field with a Pitch between penalties area

Synthetic Pitch is approved and will proceed on main field. Small field over creek likely to be grass (Locals protesting too many synthetics "hurting bees")

Training

AGREED start Feb 1st & Feb 8th @ Ador Ave

6-9 8.45 - 10 am THEN 10's & above 9.45 - 11am

Will engage Ray's *coaching* team to run these sessions - help to get us started & look good for new people

From Feb 10th will revert to Jim Graham and organise details shortly

Rego's

"slow but steady"

Need more publicity - Email / FB / What's app

Ray - tell us will now encourage his kids to register ASAP

NB Ron believes Pip is currently away so maybe "we" can handle publicity till her return

Promotions - aimed at the 6 / 7

Agreed to use remaining "Raiders Postcards"

RO to supply - Claire and Chanel to organise distribution

Consider "Tear Drop" signs for game days

Playing Gear

Playing strip All ordered (well done Jo & Ian)

(As below AA will organise their own but very similar , will carry Syd Airport Logo and both teams will have exactly the same

Shorts / Socks - if need new - order with rego \$20 package

Hoodies - will promote at initial training days

Monte/Jo to check pricing and deliver time and then maybe club will order 10/20

Gerald to set up "On line " shop to accept orders

Mgr. / Coaches - be able to purchase their own gear (maybe " discount on Polo's)

Equipment - Ron and Paul to talk / organise

(NB Balls already ordered)

Consider "Tear Drop" signs for game days

Gerald - to organise to take down damaged signs currently on fence

Finance

Looking okay

To date \$2,000 grants for "general gear etc and for Defibulator

Another \$2k grant still in process (TBC)

(will still have \$1.8k to spend on coaching from 2019)

Syd Airport confirmed ongoing support but wait till Feb to follow up

Social -

Chanel & Claire looking at Raiders "Karaoke & Chips" night

"Gala Day " concept as part of March trials

RO -suggested "informal" "night at the Races "

Canterbury Park - Friday night in Feb

Free Entry - Kids welcome - Food stalls - Face painting - Races & Drinks

All Age - Ron. Gerald , Monte had great meeting with Milton and Nesh and agreed closer involvement including helping more with ground set up , marking etc
Agreed Rego Fee set at \$ 430 from which club will contribute \$ 60 towards their playing strips